
 

 

Mineral County is currently not mandating masks; however, like the 

hospital some businesses may choose to require masks. 

 

•The health and safety of our patients and our workforce has always been 

and continues to be our top priority. It is our duty as healthcare providers 

to protect them. 

•Like other hospitals throughout the nation, MCH has followed CDC 

guidelines for the protection our patients. The CDC continues to 

recommend that all people 2 years of age and older wear a face covering in 

public settings. 

•We will continue to follow the CDC guidance by requiring staff, patients, 

and visitors to wear a face always covering within any of our facilities. We 

provide medical grade face masks to patients and visitors when they enter 

our facilities. 

•Healthcare facilities are unique since the patients we care for are 

vulnerable to the spread of the virus. Asking our staff, visitors, and 

patients to wear masks is a simple way we can keep everyone safe. 

•Unfortunately, this pandemic is NOT over, and we need to continue taking 

precautions – washing hands, social distancing, and wearing masks – to 

prevent the spread of the virus. 
 


